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The Overlord Protocol

2007-08

someone is threatening number one s supremacy very dangerous the same person is trying to kill otto star pupil of hive even more dangerous
in this hilarious thrilling and villainous sequel to hive action packed and more fun than charlie higson

H.I.V.E.

2010

otto wing have special permission to leave h i v e s secret island location to attend a funeral but before they can reach theirdestination
the duo are ambushed just who would risk assassinating the star pupil of h i v e

Overlord Protocol

2009-02-10

in this follow up to h i v e otto s best friend and roommate wing fanchu has been murdered now otto and dr nero must band together to fight
the evil cypher to stop him from destroying the world

The Overlord Protocol

2010-07-05

otto and wing have special permission to leave h i v e s secret island location to attend a funeral all too common in their line of
business but before they reach their destination they are ambushed who would risk assassinating otto malpense star pupil of the higher
institute of villainous education and favourite of number one the most powerful villain alive a new power is rising to challenge number one
s authority and they need h i v e and its powerful computer to do so otto thought the only thing he wanted was to escape from h i v e but
now he s desperately trying to save it and himself

H.I.V.E. 2: The Overlord Protocol

2011-08

otto and wing have special permission to leave h i v e s secret island location to attend a funeral all too common in their line of
business but before they reach their destination they are ambushed who would risk assassinating otto malpense star pupil of the higher
institute of villainous education and favourite of number one the most powerful villain alive a new power is rising to challenge number one
s authority and they need h i v e and its powerful computer to do so otto thought the only thing he wanted was to escape from h i v e but



now he s desperately trying to save it and himself

H.I.V.E. 2: Overlord Protocol

2009-02-10

how far will otto go to protect his friends otto malpense and his friends thought their first year at the higher institute of villainous
education was the most adventurous and exciting that they would ever encounter they were dead wrong when otto and wing are allowed off
campus to attend wing s father s funeral they have no idea it s a trap all part of a lethal plan organized by cypher the most ruthless
supervillain any of them have ever known he intends to use them to retrieve the overlord protocol a device that has the capacity to help
him take over the world but when things go terribly wrong otto will stop at nothing to hunt him down and make him pay with the help of
laura shelby raven and his former nemesis dr nero otto must find a way to defeat an enemy that has overcome some of the planet s most
infamous villains without even breaking a sweat because if he doesn t the world as they know it will be changed forever

The Overlord Protocol

2010-05

��������� ����������������� h i v e ���� ���������������������������� ������������ ������������������� ����h i v e ������� ���������������
����������������������� ������������������������� h i v e ��������� ��������� ������ ������ sf�����

H.I.V.E.(ハイブ)悪のエリート養成機関 2

2008-06

����������������� h i v e ��� ���� ������������������ ��������� ����h i v e������������� ���������������������� ������ ������ sf�����

H.I.V.E.

2011

pupils and staff at hive are horrified to discover that dr nero has been captured by the forces of hope the hostile operative prosecution
executive the world s newest and most ruthlessly efficient security force three months pass without any news of his fate and number one has
decided to appoint a sinister new headmistress for the school somebody that the pupils and staff had thought that they d seen the last of
meanwhile otto is also struggling to cope with new abilities that are starting to manifest themselves can he really be unconsciously
interfacing with computers without physical contact and if he is what exactly do these new powers really mean the only way to find nero and
the truth behind the lies is to escape hive otto must get out and take the risks which come with being a rogue agent then he just has to
break into mi6



F.I.E.S.

2010-07-05

h i v e higher institute of villainous education is a top secret school of applied villainy where children with a precocious gift for
wrongdoing are sent to develop their talents into criminal mastermind after all villains have the best lines and wear the best costumes one
small catch is that the children cannot leave until training is complete six years later with villainy comes a certain freedom of thought
and every year one student in particular will show exceptional talent after all it takes the best to produce the worst this year there are
two students otto malpense and his new friend wing fanchu are both exceptionally bad and they are definitely not keen on being held against
their will for six long years

H.I.V.E. 3: Escape Velocity

2011-08

this ninth book in the h i v e series concludes the high octane adventures of the supremely talented team of criminals as the students of h
i v e face the challenges of their final year at the school otto malpense is forced to confront his own legacy as a new threat rises from
the shadows of his past nothing will ever be the same again as otto races against the clock to rescue his friends from a rival organization
but as otto desperately fights for his friends lives he ends up facing a deadly enemy more dangerous and powerful than any he s faced ever
before an enemy who s a twisted product of his own bloodline from italy to russia to the united states bloodline is a real tour de force
and a fitting conclusion to the acclaimed h i v e series

H.I.V.E. (Higher Institute of Villainous Education)

2023-10-10

originally published great britain bloomsbury publishing plc 2011

Bloodline

2014-04

high octane adventures continue in the eighth book of the h i v e series and the team of supremely talented criminals is forced to question
everything they know about life as villains otto and raven are desperate to rescue their friends from the clutches of anastasia furan head
of the evil disciples organization first they must track down the location of the glasshouse the prison where furan trains children to
become ruthless assassins but otto is also being hunted in the three months since his expulsion from h i v e the artemis section an elite
intelligence division that goes after the toughest targets and reports only to the us president has had an opportunity to locate him set
against the backdrop of a daring high tech prison break nothing is quite as it seems in deadlock



Aftershock

2016-02-02

as a final battle with overlord looms near the h i v e heroes are up against an unimaginably dangerous weapon bad news for the higher
institute of villainous education aka h i v e overlord is reborn and has developed the chilling ability to move from body to body erasing
the host s personality and ultimately killing them overlord must find otto the only host designed to truly contain him and for that he
needs to know the location of h i v e he also plans to take control of a secret u s army facility that is home to the autonomous weapon
program a computer controlled system uniquely vulnerable to overlord s control in the face of these threats nero is forced to activate zero
hour a plan designed to deal with any member of g l o v e the global league of villainous enterprises who is on the brink of true global
domination nero also knows that otto must not be allowed to fall into overlord s hands and a desperate race across the globe begins

Deadlock

2013-03-19

a renegade faction of the world s most powerful villains is intent on destroying g l o v e global league of villainous enterprises and
showing the world the true face of evil the disciples begin by hijacking diabolus darkdoom s airborne command post then they kidnap his son
and his son s best friend unfortunately for them nigel darkdoom and franz also happen to be otto s friends heading out to america otto wing
et al embark on a perilous and highly unauthorised rescue operation cut off from the support of h i v e and on the run from american
security forces the hunt for their friends leads to one of the us military s most secret facilities it becomes clear that the disciples are
not all they appear and in a desperate race against time otto must work out who his real friends are and prevent the disciples from
completing their true objective only otto can save the world from domination by a sinister new world order but it might be that the price
he has to pay is just too high when it comes to the crunch will he be prepared to sacrifice himself

Zero Hour

2012-06

when missing agent otto is suspected of leading the mysterious attacks on the leaders of the world s villainous forces raven and wing race
against time to find him before other g l o v e assassins can locate him

Dreadnought

2011-09-27

scheming extorting menacing and general evilness are nothing new in the world of villainy indeed it s expected but there are codes of
conduct until now in an attempt to purge the global league of villainous enterprises of its more destructive elements dr nero has
underestimated the cunning and resources of those who oppose him meanwhile otto and the rest of the alpha stream have been sent to begin



their most feared exercise the hunt in the icy wastes of siberia but there is a traitor in their midst the first strike against nero will
be a strike against the alpha stream villain kind is on the brink of civil war

Rogue

2011-08-01

a renegade faction of the world s most powerful villains is intent on destroying g l o v e global league of villainous enterprises and
showing the world the true face of evil the disciples begin by hijacking diabolus darkdoom s airborne command post then they kidnap his son
and his son s best friend unfortunately for them nigel darkdoom and franz also happen to be otto s friends heading out to america otto wing
et al embark on a perilous and highly unauthorised rescue operation cut off from the support of h i v e and on the run from american
security forces the hunt for their friends leads to one of the us military s most secret facilities it becomes clear that the disciples are
not all they appear and in a desperate race against time otto must work out who his real friends are to prevent the disciples from
completing their true objective only otto can save the world from domination by a sinister new world order but it might be that the price
he has to pay is just too high when it comes to the crunch will he be prepared to sacrifice himself

H.I.V.E. 7: Aftershock

2010-07-05

overlord is reborn and has developed the chilling ability to move from body to body erasing the host s personality and ultimately killing
them forcing him to hop from victim to victim he must find otto the only host designed to contain him and for that he needs the location of
h i v e he also plans to take control of a secret us army facility that is home to the autonomous weapon programme a computer controlled
system uniquely vulnerable to his control nero is forced to activate zero hour a plan designed to deal with any member of g l o v e on the
brink of true global domination nero also knows that otto must not be allowed to fall into overlord s hands and a desperate race across the
globe begins the stage is set for a final battle with overlord little do they know that he has a final weapon in his arsenal on a scale
unlike anything they have ever seen before

H.I.V.E. 4: Dreadnought

2010-09-06

otto and raven are desperate to rescue their friends from the clutches of anastasia furan head of the evil disciples organisation first
they must track down the location of the glasshouse the prison where furan trains children to become ruthless assassins but otto is also
being hunted the three months that otto has spent following his expulsion from h i v e have given the artemis section an elite division of
the american intelligence services that specialises in capturing the toughest targets and reports only to the president an opportunity to
locate him deadlock the eighth book in the breathtaking h i v e series continues the high octane adventures of the supremely talented
criminal team with central characters forced to question everything that nero has taught them and to confront the consequences of life as a
villain set against the backdrop of a daring high tech prison break where nothing is quite as it seems



H.I.V.E. 6: Zero Hour

2013-06-06
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H.I.V.E. 8: Deadlock

2018-10-26

key members of g l o v e are being assassinated and otto gone rogue is behind the killings raven and wing must find him before the order to
eliminate him can be carried out

誰かが嘘をついている

2011-08
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H.I.V.E. 5: Rogue

2015-04-24

with an emphasis on non fiction and the boy friendly categories of genre fiction this book offers a wealth of material including tips for
how to booktalk one on one as well as in large groups methods of performing indirect readers advisory with parents or teachers and
suggested read alikes as well as titles to offer a boy in place of a book he did not like or would not read page 4 of cover

ラットランナーズ

2010
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Serving Boys Through Readers' Advisory

2008-04

several months after aliens brainwashed humans into being their slaves sam emerges injured from an underground bunker and is rescued by a
member of a resistance movement for which he becomes a commando

School Library Journal

2013-07-08

the thrilling conclusion to the outstanding earthfall trilogy for sci fi fans everywhere can earth be reclaimed the battle for earth
continues in order to defeat the voidborn the alien race that invaded earth sam must come to terms with the illuminate powers he has
inherited and return to london the only hope he has for defeating the aliens is to enlist the help of not only his friends but also what he
fears most sam and his friends must find a way to awaken the sleeping illuminate far beneath the surface of the earth but what they don t
realise is a dark and terrible secret is also about to be uncovered a secret that may spell doom for all of humanity one thing is certain
whatever happens life will never be the same for sam ever again and he will be forced to confront the reality that he may have to pay the
ultimate price or finally watch the earth fall

Hadoop徹底入門 第2版

2013-08-27

in this tail of mice and menace young oz levinson gets his chance to become a spy when he meets glory goldenleaf a spy mouse with a huge
problem the evil rat roquefort dupont has stolen glory s secret weapon illustrations

Earthfall

2017-01-12

originally published in 2014 in great britain by bloomsbury publishing

Earthfall: Redemption

2013-04-02
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The Black Paw

2016-07-12

sam and his friends embark on one last mission one final epic final battle against their alien enemies to determine the fate of the earth
in this fast paced action packed conclusion to mark walden s earthfall trilogy after the death of his father sam is still struggling to
come to terms with the illuminate powers that he inherited the changes that the alien nanites have wrought on his body and the mysterious
summons calling to him urging him to come and retrieve his birthright after separating himself from his friends sam realizes the call is
coming from the primarch an ancient spaceship and the first of the voidborn a digitized illuminate consciousness that was driven insane
after it was left drifting lost and alone in space for thousands of years it s calling to him to join the fight and destroy the vore but
just as sam thinks he finally has an ally against the vore he realizes the primarch has an agenda all its own as the final conflict takes
place in the skies above the grand canyon sam is forced to confront the fact that even with some surprising new allies the price for
defeating the earth s invaders may be vastly more than he is prepared to pay one thing is certain whatever happens life will never be the
same for sam or for the rest of humanity ever again

Retribution

2017-07

when glory goldenleaf mouse private eye lands in london she s ready for a vacation but she soon discovers that goldwhiskers the richest rat
in the world has enslaved a helpless cadre of mouse orphans to steal diamonds can glory save the orphans and dethrone goldwhiskers
illustrations

宇宙の生命 II-2

2018-04-24

as soon as 12 year old steve brixton opens a detective office in his backyard he and his best friend dana are caught up in a tangle of
cases from breaking up a ring of piratical smugglers to recovering a stolen surfboard to tracking down a fifth grader s missing gym shorts

Redemption

2013-04-02

the paynes are down at the bottom of their last inning but are they out the final book in loren long and phil bildner s sluggers



Goldwhiskers

2013-10
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Danger Goes Berserk

2011-02-22
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Home of the Brave

2011-12
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2020

自然と文化を越えて

2019

13の理由
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